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Dear Laneview Families, 

 
Welcome to another exciting school year! In the past, PTA has held fundraisers such as magazine sales, 
wrapping paper sales, and candy sales to help raise money for our children’s education. Some of the things that 
PTA funds include the following: 

• Monthly assemblies 
• Classroom donations for supplies/field trips 
• Classroom magazines (Weekly Readers, Scholastic Magazines, Time Magazines) 
• Leap into Literacy (school wide reading program) 
• Year End School Gift 
• Parent/Teacher Tea 
• Field trip grants and show grants 

 

This year, instead of traditional catalog fundraisers, we are asking each family to 
donate $50 per student to Laneview PTA to go towards funding these activities. 
 
Our goal is to raise enough money from this donation request so that we can eliminate the need for catalog 
fundraisers. If we are unable to meet our goal, we will need to hold catalog fundraisers throughout the year. 
Family events such as Santa Night, Harvest Festival, etc. are not included in this fundraiser effort as they are 
community building activities. 

 
Your donation is tax deductible!! Receipts will be available upon request for tax purposes. Please check with 
your place of business to see if they offer a matching donation. 

 
All money is due by Friday, October 9 

 
Each student who donates $50 or more will have their name entered into a drawing to win a Laneview 
spirit item (T-shirt/leopard plush). 

 
 
We sincerely thank you for considering this request! 
Laneview PTA 

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Please cut off at the line above and return to your child’s teacher in an envelope 
 
Make all checks payable to Laneview PTA.  All money is due by Friday, October 9 

 
  We have enclosed $50 (donation) per student. (Will be entered into spirit item drawing) 

 
  We have enclosed an additional amount of $  to help fund these programs. 

 
Student name  Teacher/Grade   

 
Student name  Teacher/Grade   

 
Parent Name:   Phone Number:    

 
Email (Print Clearly) 
*We will not give your e-mail to anyone else, but remember it is our primary mode of communication for reminders about meetings, events, fund raisers, etc* 


